

18 September 2018

CHELLASTON JUNIOR SCHOOL

Maple Drive Chellaston Derby DE73 6PZ

Telephone 01332 701460 Headteacher Mr James Emery

Dear Parents

An Invitation to Year 3 Parents to join us for lunch

The Catering Team would like to invite mums or dads of Year 3 children to join them for lunch on Wednesday 3rd, 10th or 17th October 2018 at 12.30pm.

The cost for this is £2.05, so if you would like to join your child for lunch on one of these days, please log onto ParentPay and book your place. We will not be able to accommodate more than eighteen parents on each of the three days because of the capacity of the school hall and the number of children we have to serve during the lunch break. Therefore, once capacity has been reached you will no longer be able to access the details of the lunch on your ParentPay account. Due to this limited capacity we would ask that only one parent joins their child and on only one day please.

Please note that if your child normally brings sandwiches they will need to have a school dinner on that day in order for you to be able to sit with them, this also costs £2.05 and can be paid for via ParentPay under dinner money.

We hope you will enjoy this opportunity to join us for lunch.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Emery Headteacher